



Dear Future Fourth Grade Students & Parents,        


 Happy summer! The fourth grade teachers at Patton are 
thoroughly excited about meeting you in August. We have just a few 
reminders for you over the summer.


 First, read, read, and then read some more! Fourth grade has much 
more challenging reading, and we know you want to be ready! Next, 
really study your multiplication facts through your 10s. So much of what 
you will learn next year will be based upon your quick knowledge of 
multiplication. So that you are prepared to learn, the following items are 
highly suggested:


A pencil box (8 ½” x 5”), thin Expo markers, highlighter markers, a 

bottle of Elmer’s Glue, a glue stick, pencils and erasers, pens (red, blue, 
black, and green), scissors, 4 college-ruled spiral notebooks, Post-it 
Notes, crayons, colored pencils, and Kleenex.


 Have a terrific summer, dive into a good book, and we’ll see you in 
August!




Sincerely,

The Fourth Grade Teachers



